
 

 

15.04.2023 

Circular to Parents: Bagless Day Celebrations on Saturdays for Classes Up to V 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are excited to inform you about our school's new initiative called "Bagless Day" for students up to Class V, 
which will be celebrated every Saturday. This initiative aims to promote holistic development and engage 
students in various activities that will contribute to their overall growth and personality development. 

On Bagless Day, students will not be required to bring their school bags to school. Instead, they will participate 
in a range of activities such as games, clubs, arts, music, dance, yoga, and more. These activities are carefully 
designed to foster creativity, critical thinking, teamwork, and physical fitness among students. 

We believe that this initiative will provide students with an opportunity to explore their interests, develop new 
skills, and enhance their personalities beyond academic learning. It will also create a positive and enjoyable 
learning environment, where students can engage in experiential and hands-on activities to broaden their 
horizons. 

We request your support in encouraging your ward to actively participate in the Bagless Day activities and make 
the most out of this unique opportunity. Please ensure that your child comes to school on Saturdays without their 
school bag, and is dressed appropriately for the activities planned for the day. 

We are confident that the Bagless Day celebrations will contribute to your child's all-round development, and 
we look forward to your continued support in this initiative. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Best regards,  

 
A.N.K.Sinha 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 


